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DISCUSSION:  On behalf of the Workforce Investment Board, the attached letters 
have been sent to Senators Feinstein and Boxer thanking them for their vote on the 
Specter-Harkin Amendment earlier this year.  A separate letter has been sent to 
Congressman Cardoza specifically focusing on a proposed $325 million rescission, 
and explains the US Dept of Labor Administration’s (DOL) mistaken impression 
regarding carryover funding.  DOL has argued that funding cuts could be made to 
the Workforce Investment Act (WIA) system without impacting the delivery of 
services because of carryover in WIA formula funds at the state and local level.  The 
letter to Congressman Cardoza asks him to help defeat the proposed rescission.  
 
  
ATTACHMENT(S):  
Senator Boxer Letter 
Senator Feinstein Letter 
Congressman Cardoza Letter 
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